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Buy American and Hire American   
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2 to 4 p.m. Eastern  

 
U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) invites you to attend a listening session on 
Thursday, April 18, 2019, from 2 to 4 p.m. Eastern about strengthening protections for U.S. 
workers and implementing the Buy American and Hire American (BAHA) Executive Order (EO).  
 
On April 18, 2017, President Trump signed the BAHA EO, which, among other things, seeks to 
create higher wages and employment rates for U.S. workers and to protect their economic interests 
by rigorously enforcing and administering our immigration laws. Over the past two years, USCIS 
has worked on a combination of rulemaking, policy memoranda, and operational changes to 
implement the BAHA EO.  
 
During this listening session, USCIS and other attendees will hear feedback from displaced U.S. 
workers, industry leaders, practitioners, and academics. Their input will enable USCIS to determine 
the effectiveness of its efforts to implement the BAHA EO.  
 
To Join the Event 
Toll-free (inside the United States):1-888-592-9603  
Toll (outside the United States): 1-312-470-7154 
Passcode: 4933313 
 
All callers will be in listen-only mode. 
 
To request a disability accommodation, please email us at public.engagement@uscis.dhs.gov by 10 
a.m. (Eastern), Friday, April 5, 2019.  
 
Note to Media 
This event is not for press purposes. Please contact the USCIS Press Office at (202) 272-1200 for 
any media inquiries.  
 

We look forward to engaging with you!  
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